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HAPPY NEW YEAR!  

 
Welcome back! We are excited to jump into 2021 and to be welcoming K-6 students back at R. F. Morrison!  We hope 

that all families had a safe and relaxing break and enjoyed the opportunity to spend time together.  We also want to 

wish Веселих Свят to our Ukrainian community this week! Бажаємо вам щасливого і здорового свята разом з 

родиною. 

 

We hope you had a chance to enjoy virtual holiday performances that were sent via email over the break.  While we 

could not hold traditional Holiday/Christmas concerts, we wish to thank Ms. Yakiwchuk, Classroom Teachers and 

theatre staff from SOPAC for preparing these very enjoyable student videos - BRAVO!   

 

December was also a month of giving at R. F. Morrison.  

We are proud to acknowledge the work, led by students, 

to collect donations for Harvest Manitoba.  Students 

prepared letters asking our community neighbors to 

support Harvest Manitoba by leaving donations on their 

doorsteps. The incredible show of support from our 

community filled the front entrance of our school with 

food for those in need.  Students saw first-hand what can 

be accomplished when we work together and enjoyed 

visiting the households in our neighborhood.  While this 

started as an idea to safely connect with others during 

the pandemic, it is certainly the start of a new tradition!  

 

While we are excited to start a new year, please remember that we continue to follow all COVID-19 Pandemic 

measures.  Please continue to use drop-off points (we ask that you please do not use Morrison St. for morning drop 

offs), and designated entrances. Most importantly, continue to self-screen for symptoms and stay home if you are 

sick or awaiting test-results.  Thank you so much for your understanding and cooperation thus far. Let’s keep taking 

care of each other and make this a safe start to the new year! Stay safe and be well. 

 

  

Andrew Volk, Principal       Oksana Kosteckyj, Vice-Principal 

 



 


